

ACCREDITING COMMISSION for COMMUNITY and JUNIOR COLLEGES

10 COMMERCIAL BOULEVARD
SUITE 204
NOVATO, CA 94949
TELEPHONE: (415) 506-0234
FAX: (415) 506-0238
E-MAIL: accjc@accjc.org
www.accjc.org

Chairperson MICHAEL T. ROTA University of Hawai'i

Vice Chairperson SHERRILL L. AMADOR Public Member

President BARBARA A. BENO

Vice President SUSAN B. CLIFFORD

Associate Vice President DORTE KRISTOFFERSEN

Vice President GARMAN JACK POND

Associate Vice President LILY OWYANG December 8, 2010

Dr. Douglas Houston
Superintendent/President
Lassen Community College
P. O. Box 3000
Susanville, CA 96130

Dear President Houston:

The Committee on Substantive Change of the Accrediting Commission for Community and Junior Colleges, Western Association of Schools and Colleges met November 4-5, 2010 to review the Substantive Change Proposal Addendum and Visit Report from Lassen Community College to offer correspondence programs for an Associate of Arts in Administration of Justice and an Associate of Science in Correctional Science.

The Committee acted to approve the Substantive Change Proposal Addendum and Site Visit Report for Lassen College and thanks the College for the additional information and clarification of the correspondence education programs.

On behalf of the Commission, I wish to express continuing interest in the institution's educational programs and services. It remains the College's responsibility to inform the Commission of any program change. Professional self-regulation is the most effective means of assuring integrity, effectiveness and quality.

Sincerely,

Susan B. Clifford, Ed.D.

Vice President

SBC/mg

cc: Ms. Susan Mouck, Accreditation Liaison Officer

Ms. Martina Fernandez-Rosario, U.S. Department of Education